All,

The draw for the club 2 and 4 wood singles events took place on Friday and is now on the notice board.Â  Details are as follows:-

2 wood, round 1

P Marshall v J AltonÂ 
J Armstrong v J Pick
G Siddons v B Chambers
S Dyl v R Hobbs
R Rose v S Cornish
Byes - C Wardle, T Marriott, L Sevieri

4 wood, round 1

C Wardle v R Rose
G Siddons v J PickÂ 
S Cornish v P MarshallÂ 
T Marriott v J ArmstrongÂ 
G Gibson v B Day
J Whelan v R Hobbs
L Sevieri v J AltonÂ 
B Chambers v S DylÂ 

ALL MATCHES IN ROUND 1 TO BE COMPLETED BY 17TH JUNE.Â  Please contact your opponent to arrange these as soon as possible - each match is first player to 21 shots wins.

The four wood pairs event will take place next Saturday 19th May, and play will begin at 11am.Â  PLEASE ARRIVE AS CLOSE TO 10.30 AS POSSIBLE TO FACILITATE THIS.

The draw will take place prior to the start of play, and the format will be two groups of all play all over approximately 10 ends per match - this may vary depending on entries.Â  PLEASE PUT YOUR NAME DOWN PROMPTLY IF YOU WISH TO PLAY BUT HAVE NOT YET ENTERED.

The dress code for the day is club shirts and grey trousers/skirts.Â  Refreshments will be provided on the day.

Thanks, and I look forward to seeing you all on Saturday.



On Sun, 13 May 2018, 10:03 Geoffrey Gibson, <geoff100760@gmail.com> wrote:
All,

Three difficult away fixtures this week produced some creditable performances and one notable victory.

At Bulwell Forest on Tuesday, we led on all 3 rinks at various stages but ultimately lost them all narrowly, falling to a harsh 6-0 defeat.

An excellent performance at Rolls Royce on Thursday saw an outstanding 6-1 victory at a green where few visiting teams have success. 3 rinks out of 4 won well, compensating for the defeat on the remaining rink.

Finally we visited Arnold Park on Saturday, a notoriously difficult green on which the home team use 2 heavily swinging rinks at either end.Â  The team fought well in challenging conditions, losing 5-1 overall but salvaging a good point on one of the end rinks.

Team selections for next week's matches are on the noticeboard, together with availability sheets for matches up to 07 June. Please check what you're selected for and get your name down for future matches.

Another email about the club comps will follow

